
 

 

12th July 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Walking Home Alone in Year 5&6 
 

In Years 5 & 6 children are able to walk home from school alone, if we receive written parental 

permission. If you would like to give permission for your child to walk home from school on their own 

next academic year, please complete this Google Form: https://forms.gle/D1dwvY8DEXVrM3EG7 

If your child is currently in Year 5 (going into Year 6 next year) and you have already given them 

permission this year, you do not need to fill out the form again. If you'd like to revoke your permission, 

please contact the school office directly. If we do not hear from you, we will assume the permissions 

remain the same as this year. 

Kind regards, 

School Office 

 

https://forms.gle/D1dwvY8DEXVrM3EG7

